Mystery Case No. ﬂ

A SHADY LETTER

Re: Shader’s Barn

Dear Inspector, 1400 Massachusetts Ave.
Cambridge, MA, USA
I received a rather shady letter in the mail recently. I can't September 19, 2015

make heads or tails of it... What'’s worse, all of the senders
seemed to have signed their names in pictures.

Please help me track down these senders... maybe then I can
finally make sense of this gibberish!

Sincerely Yours,
Simdliee Saden

Sindhee Shader
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